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Light Rail & Trams, Affordable & Sustainable Transport 
 

“The past we inherit, the future we build ourselves” 

 

”TramTrain does it Greener and Cheaper on lightly used railway lines and in the streets” 
 

 

 
    These meetings are by invitation only, where MPs, Stakeholders etc., within the Light Rail 
industry and invited members of the Public will have a chance to discuss debate and raise 

questions concerning Light Rail. 
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Letter of Condolence – Croydon Tram crash 
 
 
"The All Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group are deeply shocked and saddened at the dreadful accident 
on the Croydon Tramway. Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of those who died and are 
seriously injured and we also praise the emergency services for their response.   
 
 
"There will be a full investigation into what led to its awful crash, both to explain what happened and to 
reassure passengers of the safety of this and other systems. This incident is an awful tragedy the causes of 
which need to be full understood, but it is also important to remember that light rail is one of the safest 
forms of transport with serious incidents very rare".  
 
Trams and Light Rail are amongst the safest vehicles to travel in, the last major accident was in Glasgow 
1959, 
 
 
 
Greg Mulholland MP 
Chairman 
All Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group 


